
 

Highlighting best practice projects 
 

Basic information  

NRN: Hungarian NRN 

Theme: Good practice 

Coordinator: n.a. 

Partners: A range of project partners 

Beneficiaries: Project holders 

Resources: n.a. 

Period: 2012 

Main element of networking: Collection, analysis and dissemination of good practice, success 
stories and relevant experience 

Other elements of networking: n.a. 

 

Background 

The Hungarian National Rural Network’s specific goal is, with the help of new project ideas, to support 
the development of those rural projects and initiatives that raise the quality of life in rural areas.  This 
work focuses on enabling rural areas to maintain and attract a varied age demographic and developing 
the skills and knowledge of the rural population.   In order to promote this work and some of the 
achievements over this Programme period the Hungarian NRN supported a number of small scale 
projects and produced a publication showcasing some of the best in the country. 

 

Main activities 

The Hungarian NRN gave out a call for projects which fitted their objectives and provided financial 
support to enable these projects to go ahead.  These were all small supports, with a maximum 
contribution of 2.500.000HUF per project owner to implement their ideas. Once the applications had 
been received the members of the board of the Hungarian NRN presented the ideas to the Managing 
Authority who made the final decision on which would be supported. 
 
To raise awareness of these projects the Hungarian NRN then produced a brochure highlighting all the 
examples.  The projects to be included were selected under the following categories with twenty 
projects chosen in total: 

 Knowledge transfer, 



 

 Professional and business advice, 

 Events, 

 Research and studies, 

 Study tours – international cooperation, 
These ranged from developing eco-homes as a means to rejuvenate rural areas, showcasing local 
products and traditional production techniques at country houses to a transnational cooperation project 
with Finland focused on sustainable lake management.    
 

The publication included a series of photos from each successful project and a description of their 
activity.  This has then been disseminated in electronic and printed form throughout Hungary and 
beyond. 

 

Main results/benefits 

This publication has identified a series of best practice projects and initiatives and helped to raise 
awareness of them, the work of the Hungarian NRN and the broad range of innovative activity taking 
place in rural Hungary.  It is also hoped that it will act as a source of inspiration to other rural areas to 
develop similar, innovative activity. 

 

Success factors 

Bringing together all these good practice examples in one publication has increased their impact and 
highlighted the range of activity being delivered in rural areas. 

 

Added value of networking 

The Hungarian NRN was ideally placed to use its network to identify the best practice examples, collect 
the stories and publish the brochure. 

 

Contribution of the NSU 

The NRN was responsible for all aspects of this initiative, including providing the financial support. 

 

Contribution of the partners 

The project partners provided information and photographs of their activities. 
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